
March 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are delighted to make you aware of the Bloom Township High School District 206
summer bridge programs for all incoming freshmen to prepare them for the
transition to Bloom High School.  Based on the great importance we place on having
our students ready for the rigor of secondary education, we strongly urge that your
student take advantage of the opportunity to begin their high school career with a
solid foundation.

Bloom Township High School District 206 is offering an intensive three-week class
onsite to enhance math and reading skills. We will also have social-emotional
learning and in-house extracurricular activities. We will follow any safety guidelines
as recommended by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Illinois
Department of Public Health (IDPH) that may be in place during the summer months.
Please register by May 4, 2022.

Due to summer construction projects at Bloom High School all summer programs will
be held at Bloom Trail High School. This program, meets Monday through Thursday
during the following dates and hours:

Monday, June 13 to Thursday, June 30; 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Please feel free to call Mrs. Cynthia Gonzalez at 708-755-7010 (ext. 1144) or email
her at cgonzalez@sd206.org should you have any questions.

Please be advised that bus transportation will be provided to and from your student’s
junior high school. Further information will be sent prior to the start of the program.

Please register your student using the following link or QR Code:
https://forms.gle/AkA8YJH3vPKHcNB4A

Respectfully,

Mrs. Dorith Johnson
Assistant Superintendent Curriculum, Instruction, Assessments and Grants
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